
Town of Tyringham 

Planning Board Meeting 

7:00 PM April 18, 2018 

Town Hall, Tyringham, MA 01264 

 

 

In Attendance: Christina Alsop, Mark Curtin, Rebecca Honig, Peter Salinetti, April Roche 

 

Public in Attendance: Ellie Slater, 

 

Minutes Approved from April 4, 2018 

 

ANRs, Curtesy Notices, Mail:  

We received notice that the bridge replacement over Hop Brook on Montery Rd. will be entirely covered by 

Mass DOT.  

 

Monterey has approved construction within 75 ft of the Brook assuming they satisfy the conservation 

commission.   

 

Beckett Planning Board is having a public hearing in regards to the request for a special permit to operate a 

recreational marijuana cultivation facility.  

 

Old Business:  
 

We continued working on our town plan. We digitized the survey from the 1990’s and began reviewing and 

editing the questions included in that plan for possible inclusion for our town survey.  

 

*See Town Plan Survey Working Draft for our Town survey notes.  

 

New Business 

Tom Ryan of the DCR reached out on behalf of a logger who is currently planning to log off George Cannon 

road with the following question: 

 

 “I have an old document, ‘Massachusetts Towns That Have Passed Special bylaws Concerning Logging and Log 

Trucking Operations.’ It lists towns with logging bylaws. 

  

It says, regarding Tyringham, ‘Operators must receive a permit from the Planning Board to cross town roads with 

logging equipment. A performance bond must be posted.’ 

 

We are not aware of this bylaw and cannot find it in our books but will do research to see if it is still an active 

bylaw. It has not come up in recent history. We plan to refer them to Noah of the highway department.  

 

He can also refer to bylaw 6.6 which references curb cutting.  

 
Adjourning: 8:45 
 
Our next meeting will be May 2, 2018 

 

Respectfully submitted, Rebecca Honig 

 

Submit  to tyrcc@bcn.net 

 

To April. 

mailto:tyrcc@bcn.net

